
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 3/26/2013 7:23:43 PM
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1); Doll,

Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bee:
Subject: Conway, not Cameron?

General - Please confirm my memory that you said that Ken Cameron, is NOT available for
the symposium? And that the person who IS available is Robert Conway, Manager of Quality 
Engineering at Disney and Member of the Aerospace Safety Advisory panel at NASA? If 
indeed it is Conway, do you have more contact info for him? I only have 
bob.e.conway@disney.com

We are still trying to nail down the Alaska Air person for that first panel.

Current makeup of the panel is:

•L J Captain Jody Bridges

•L J Alaska Air (TBD)

•L J Robert Conway, Disney, NASA

•L J Nick Stavropoulos, PG&E (formerly National Grid)

We no longer believe Paul Levy will be available to attend. Nick will do a very good job.

Thanks

Laura

SB GT&S 0065328

mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:bob.e.conway@disney.com


From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) [mailto:emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 10:04 AM
To: kdcameron37@aol.com
Cc: ejhagan@sbcglobai.net; Doll, Laura
Subject: Safety |Sympoisum 7-8 May 2013

Ken,

As we discussed last night, I am the Director of the Safety and Enforcement Division of the 
California Public Utilities Commission. I was brought in after the San Bruno pipeline 
explosion which killed 8 people in 2011. My mission is the change the culture of the PUC and 
the utility industries we regulate to embrace safety as toll and an enhancement to accomplish 
our missions.

As part of their culture change, Pacific Gas and Electric and the CPUC are sponsoring the first 
in a series of Safety Symposiums 7-8 May 2013, “Forging a New Vision of Safety in 
California”. The audience will the 5 commissioners, their key staff, the directors of the PUC, 
and the presidents, CEO’s and the members of the Board of Directors of the 4 major Gas 
companies in California. The symposium will consist of 3 panels. |The first will at 1300 on 
the 7th and be about Climate and Culture of Safety, the 2nd the following morning is “lead or 
regulate” and the 3rd is “Effectively managing a disaster.”

I would like to invite you to participate along with Capt. Bridges, a Senior Executive from 
Alaskan Air, and Mr. Paul Levy former PUC commissioner from Mass and a SME on culture 
change.

P|G&E will be arranging all your travel and per diem. Please let me know if you are interested 
and if this works in your schedule.

Semper Fi,

BGH
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(916) 267-7201 cell

“No one dies on my watch”

No better friend-no worse enemy!
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